Northwest Power and T
Conservation Council Montana E

30 W 14 54, Suite 207, Helena, Montana 59401 Jennifer Anders, Council Member

{406) 403-4013 montana@nwcouncil.org Tim Baker, Council Member

December 18, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

Pursuant to MCA 90-4-403, and as directed by the Montana Legislature in 2017,
attached please find a report for 2017 from the Montana Office of the Northwest Power
and Conservation Council (Council). The pertinent law states that Montana Members of
the NWPCC shall:

“prepare and provide an annual report to the governor and to the legisiature, as required
by 5-11-210, and to each utility located in Montana receiving its power supply from the
Bonneville Power Administration. The report must be completed by December 1 of each
year and must detail council actions during the previous 12 months and the impacts of
those actions on Montana utilities and residents receiving their power supply from the
Bonneville power administration.”

Please contact the Montana Council office with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,
Tim Baker Jennés(Anders
Council Member Council Member



